1

[image: image1.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL

OEA/Ser.G
CP/doc.4375/09
24 February 2009

Original:  Spanish

NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF HONDURAS ON A DATE CHANGE 
FOR THE THIRTY-NINTH REGULAR SESSION OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY
OF THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
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Permanent Mission of Honduras
to the
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
No.37/09/MPH/OEA.

The Permanent Mission of Honduras to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States and wishes to request inclusion on the order of business of the Permanent Council meeting of February 25, 2009, of the topic “date change to June 1 to 3, 2009,” which the Government of Honduras is proposing for the thirty-ninth regular session of the General Assembly, to be held in San Pedro Sula, Honduras.  This proposal is the result of an agreement between the presidents of El Salvador and Honduras, Their Excellencies Elías Antonio Saca González and José Manuel Zelaya Rosalaes, respectively, so as not to conflict with the swearing in of the new Salvadorian president, on June 1, 2009.

The Permanent Mission of Honduras avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., February 24, 2009
Secretariat of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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